
Dear Parents, 

My name is Amy Willson, yes, 2 L’s, and I am excited your child will be in my 5th grade 

class this upcoming school year! This is my 10th year as a classroom teacher and I am 

looking forward to an exciting school year. It is my goal to provide all students with a 

welcoming, fun, positive environment full of learning.  

A little about me- I am an avid reader and when I am not at school you will usually find 

me at a soccer field with one of my kids, with a Starbucks Chai in hand.  My husband 

and I just celebrated 25 years of marriage, and we have three children Nick, Jack and 

Emily.  My favorite place is the beach and I always have a book and my chocolate 

Twizzlers when I am at the beach or pool!  

This is going to be a wonderful year for your child and you will see growth in both their 

academic abilities and social skills. Our classroom will be a place where all students will 

feel respected and confident in their abilities and also have the opportunity to challenge 

themselves.  

I believe the connection between home and school is essential and your support is a 

large part of your child’s success in school and beyond. I can’t wait to get to know your 

family throughout the school year, and to get to know your child and help them on this 

next step in their academic journey.  

You can always contact me with any questions or concerns you may have, and together 

we will make this a fantastic year! 

Have a great summer and I look forward to meeting you – 

 

Amy Willson 

 

                 My family                                    In Punta Cana celebrating our 25th Anniversary 


